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Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Update reg. operation of parks.  
 
This is to inform the Exchanges that:  

 The Government of Karnataka has ended the weekend curfew restrictions with 

immediate effect and thus the Bangalore park shall resume its weekend operations 

from tomorrow i.e., 22nd January 2022. 

 The Kochi Park operations shall be hibernated for two Sundays i.e., 23rd and 30th 

January, 2022 in view of the directions given by the Government of Kerala to contain 

COVID.   

Thanking you, 
 
For Wonderla Holidays Limited  
 
 
Srinivasulu Raju Y 
Company Secretary 
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